
From: jane ciccarelli  

Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 2:41 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Simone Fiore simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: 227 Harding Blvd. 5 Townhouse proposal Council Meeting Sept. 22, 2021 

Residents of 4 Lilley Court, Richmond Hill, Ontario L4C 8X4 

We would like to go on record  to oppose this proposal as we did at the  last council 
meeting along with all of our neighbours. We believe that this corner is already quite 
busy with a hospital on N/W corner, High school on N/E corner and a very busy Medical 
building on the S/E corner whose parking lot is a complete nightmare (sometimes cars 
are lined up on  Harding Blvd South and North bound waiting to get into the  lot to find a 
parking spot.  Working in this building for 12 years I have seen this corner extremely 
busy let alone wanting to build 5 townhomes on one lot right across from this. Accident 
waiting to happen as well as liabilities. Needless to say there are many more reasons 
which were addressed at the last council meeting why this is not a good idea as all 
counsellors and the Mayor agreed.  

Strongly disagree with going ahead. Not available to address the Council at the meeting 
but  just to be put on record. 
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